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MEMO 
 

 

Date:     11/03/2020 
To:     Jonathan Freedman, Natick Select Board Chair 
From:    Karen Partanen, Recreation & Parks Director 
Subject: Recommendation of David Ordway to the Open Space Advisory Committee 
 

On November 3, 2020, the Recreation and Parks Commission voted unanimously to appoint 
Commissioner David Ordway to act as the liaison for the Open Space Advisory Committee.  

The Recreation and Parks Commission requests your approval of David to fulfill this role.  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to be in touch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Martin Kessel, Open Space Advisory Chair 
       David Ordway, Commissioner 
       Peg Waters, Recreation and Parks Commission Chair 
       James Errickson, Deputy Town Administrator of Operations 
        

 


